
 

News Items: 

-1966 And All That, the book given to us by Richard J is available to borrow in 

the vestry. 

Stephen Jackson was appointed deacon last week, joining the existing team 

who were reappointed.  

 

Week beginning Sunday 15th January 2017 

Sunday  10.45am: David Tattersall  

   6pm: Bill Ashton 

Monday 7.30pm: Joyful Noise, Chatburn Methodist 

Tuesday 7.00pm: House Group, Low Moor 

   7.30pm: Holden Fellowship with Linda Ensby 

Thursday 7.00pm: Prayer Meeting in the Manse 

   7.45pm: Bible Study, Luke’s Gospel, Alan Marsden 

Next Sunday: 10.45am A. Marsden & and 6pm A. Marsden 

Please pray for: 

Connie & Sylvia Theodore 

Family of Eva Radcliffe 

John N 

Christine T 

Marion H 

Doreen M 

Brian B 

Then fear came upon all, and they glorified God, 

saying, “A great prophet has risen up among us”; 

and, “God has visited His people.”  Luke 7:16 
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